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New security at US-Mexico Border Crossing, San Ysidro, California 
Priax awarded contract for design and replacement of border security system 

San Diego, July 5, 2008:  Priax Corporation has been awarded a contract for the design and replacement of a 

new Port Runner Suppression System (PRSS) Command and Control System at the US-Mexico Border Crossing at 

San Ysidro, California. Border officers use the PRSS system to close the port and stop northbound illegal vehicular 

traffic. The PRSS is extremely important to customs and border protection because it is the only way an officer can 

rapidly close the port should someone try to escape into the United States. 

Priax Corporation will utilize its past design expertise with industrial controllers and PLCs to furnish a state-of-the-art 

system. Priax was awarded the contract while in direct competition with large engineering companies such as 

General Dynamics, Qnetiq, and Analex Systems.  

Priax will design the system and provide complete testing and documentation prior to installation at the port. 

Following complete testing and approval by Custom and Border Protection (CBP) officials, the new system will be 

sequentially installed to replace the existing system with no downtime in port operations. 
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